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“The President has once again displayed blatant executive overreach to implement a radical

policy. His past attempts at restricting the rights of gun owners and law-abiding Americans

failed in the Legislature and are bound to fail in the courts for one simple reason – as

Americans, we have a deep passion for the Second Amendment rooted in our U.S.

Constitution. We do not believe that the Constitution is outdated. In fact, millions of

peaceful gun owners today rely on the rights inherent in the Second Amendment for

recreation, sport, and family protection.  We need look no further than New York, at

Governor Cuomo’s SAFE Act, to see what happens when liberal extremists push a hurried,

deeply-flawed agenda onto law-abiding citizenry.”
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